
Eight members of the Southville International School and Colleges (SISC) High School

Class of 2021 won scholarships here and abroad based on their individual academic

performance and leadership roles in senior high school. Cuitlauzina Brianna Cerbito was

awarded a full tuition and fees grant by Ateneo de Manila University while Justina Torres

will receive an annual P100,000 scholarship grant from the same university.

Internationally, Kang Kim was named university scholar by the University of San Francisco

while Lee Ge Jin earned scholarships from Pace University and St. John’s University in

New York and St. Peter’s University in New Jersey. Min Sung Kim, meanwhile, received

financial grants from the University of Buffalo and Stony Brook University.

In the United Kingdom, Christopher Villafuerte was offered a scholarship by the University

of Brighton and Ravensbourne while Clarise Liu received a similar offer from the

University of Western Australia. David Ramos, on the other hand, was selected for

scholarship by the University of British Columbia – Vancouver Campus. 
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Graduating senior high school students from SISC ranked in the top percentile of

students who applied for admission to prestigious universities local and abroad to

qualify for scholarships and the course of their choice. The selection processes were

highly competitive but the Monarchs demonstrated a strong academic performance

and exceptional promise in their intended field to make the cut.
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The Early Childhood Education Division (ECED) and Grades School department has

published the online edition of its news magazine, Young Monarchs’ School Buzz.

Originally a print paper distributed at the end of the school year, it has gone digital

to make its fun and relatable content more accessible. Readers can get an inside

look into a day in the life of Preschool – Grade 5 students as they successfully

navigate a year of virtual schooling.

A copy of the Young Monarchs’ School Buzz may be viewed here:

https://online.flipbuilder.com/crkhi/rwby/
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For the Academic Year

2021-2022, we are

launching our Share a

Southville Experience to

students and parents

who have friends,

relatives, and family

members who wish to

join the Southville

Community. Share with

us their names and

contact information

through the Share the

Southville Experience

Form, and we will reach

out to them to explain 

the Southville programs. We will also acknowledge you through a token of

Gratitude for sharing your pride in the Southville experience. For any inquiries

about the program, please contact Elyds Reyes or Gerlie Montellano of our Public

Relations Team via pr@southville.edu.ph.
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